
                                                                      
            

 
 
 
 
 
March 31, 2016 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
AND OVERNIGHT DELIVERY 
 
Public Service Commission of Utah 
Heber M. Wells Building, 4th Floor 
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City, UT 84111 
 
Attention: Gary Widerburg 
  Commission Secretary 
 
Re:  Docket No. 00-035-T01 

2015 Annual Report of the Blue Sky Program  
  

Enclosed for filing are an original and ten (10) copies of Rocky Mountain Power’s (the 
“Company”) Annual Report of the Blue Sky Program for the period of January 1, 2015 through 
December 31, 2015.  The Company will also provide an electronic copy of this report 
to psc@utah.gov.  
 
Per the Correspondence from Gary L. Widerburg filed May 19, 2015 in Docket No. 15-035-28, 
the Commission directed the Company to analyze and update the Blue Sky Block rate in its next 
annual report. The analysis is included in this filing as Exhibit E.  
 
It is respectfully requested that all formal correspondence and staff requests regarding this matter 
be addressed to: 
 
By E-mail (preferred): datarequest@pacificorp.com 
    michael.snow@pacificorp.com   
 
By regular mail:  Data Request Center 
    PacifiCorp 
    825 E. Multnomah Blvd., Suite 2000 
    Portland, OR 97232 
 
Informal inquiries regarding this matter may be directed to Michael Snow, DSM Regulatory 
Manager, at (801) 220-4214. 
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Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Bill Comeau 
Director, Demand Side Management 
 
cc: Division of Public Utilities 
 Office of Consumer Services 
 
Enclosures 


